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Important Notice 
Outbreak Update 

January 26, 2022  

Hello Residents, Families & Visitors, 
 
Here is a brief outbreak update. 
 
Together with Public Health we believe that our current Outbreak is almost over. Since this past 
Sunday, all of our residents are out of room isolation and there are currently no positive cases in the 
home.   
 
However, since some of our residents were COVID positive, Public Health needs to be sure that we 
are safely beyond the incubation period and that no residents are developing into positive cases.  For 
this reason Public Health continues to hold us in an outbreak situation.  We anticipate that the 
outbreak will be declared over as we head into the weekend as long as there are no new symptoms 
identified. We will be sure to update you as soon as we are out of outbreak. 
 
I would like to commend the staff of Grandview Lodge for their ongoing commitment to infection 
prevention and control practices throughout all departments. Their dedication to PPE protocols and 
increased surface cleaning is a direct contribution to minimizing transmission once the virus is 
introduced into the home. This outbreak has been contained well, symptoms were mild and all 
residents have made a full recovery. 
 
I look forward to sharing additional good news in the upcoming days with our next outbreak update, 
until then the current visitation protocols remain unchanged. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our home and the staff, 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
Jennifer Jacob 
Administrator 
jjacob@haldimandcounty.on.ca 
905-774-7547 ext. 2224 
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